Y Y.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fehchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th My, 1932.

Dear Sir,
P88 TUARDENGA"

R

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the l4th April lsst, in which you state that you have found
that this vessel has not proved suitable for the purpose for
wvhich you acquired her.

Your letter has now received the consideration of
the Comittee, who, while much regretting the position in
which your Company finds itself, desire me to point out that
the classification work which the Society was called upon to
do in connexion with the vessel appma to heve been satis-
factorily carried out, and in these circumstances the Committee
are unable to assent to yowr suggestion that the Soclety should
bear any part of the less which youwr Company has sustained.

1 am, Dear Sir,
Tours faithfully,

Jecretary.
Commander i’&-G‘,%’fxf’arﬂrap,
“hinstone. P8, The Engineer's Log and the
P.0.hokstad, Deck Lo~ =dvised Iln your letter
Eest Oriqualand, unde  repl, have been retirned
South Afriea. " to you und 7 separate cover.

(registered).
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